
 

 

To: Tom Kneeland 
 Members of Council 
 City Attorney 
 
From: Joann Bury 
 Director of Finance 
Date: October 22, 2018 
 
Department of Finance Action Items: 
 
Requesting an Ordinance for 2019 Appropriations: 
 
The 2019 Proposed Budget will be introduced and the administration does not anticipate any discussion 
but will be prepared for such.  A presentation will be made at formal Council on November 5th.  At the 
November 12th committee meeting we will address the first round of questions/concerns and/or 
suggested changes from Council.  If possible, please send your questions in advance of the November 12th 
committee meeting to Dottie Franey and Michael Schnetzer to allow the administration time to do any 
required research.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


